
 

 

29 February 2008 

 
0141 568 2464 
 
0141 568 4909 

Julian Majdanski 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Network Code Development 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands B91 3LT 

 
Dear Julian, 
 
The following is the Scottish Power response to  
 
Modification Proposal 0198 – Extension of the Current Sunset Clauses for 
Registration of Capacity at NTS Exit Points  
  
Thank you for allowing us to respond to this modification.   
 
We support Modification 0198, which would extend the transitional arrangements on Exit 
Capacity for a further year.  
 
We now know that the decision on introducing an enduring Exit regime will not now be 
made until near the end of 2008, so this modification should be implemented in order that 
the transporters comply with their licence obligations.   
 
We also believe that the decision on an enduring Exit regime should be carefully made and 
support the extension of the timescales for consideration of the alternatives. 
 
Should you have any queries on the views expressed, please contact me on the telephone 
number as shown. 
  
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Commercial & Regulation Manager (Gas) 
Scottish Power Energy Wholesale 


